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St. JOHN’S NEWSLETTER 

18th July 2025 
 

 

End of Year Reports - 

Parents/carers will have now received their child’s end of year report.  These have 
been sent via the E4L Family app. Please notify the school office if you experience 
any difficulties. 

 

End of Year Mass –  

The whole school celebrated mass with Canon Bob Hamill. It was a very 

special mass as we said goodbye to some of our students who are 

moving on this year.  Good luck to:-  

Blaise  Josiah 
Connor  Justin 
Gokhan  Junior 
Ekene  Simone 
Jayden  Rakin 
Jesse  Yasmin 
 
 

We wish you all every success in your new adventures! 
 
 

Signs of The Week – 

Please follow the links for demonstrations of the following signs: 

 

Holiday                                    https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZCYb0dMHVgc 

Family                                     https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BhrAc22B8iw 

Ice cream                                https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=J82ufQSJCtM 
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SUMMER FETE AND SPORTS DAY 

A huge thank you to all those who attended our summer fete and sports day.     We 

appreciate your support and it was so great to see so many of you and your family 

and friends.      

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Raffle Winners! 

 

Large plates & cutlery picnic hamper - Phinees 

 

Goodmans gaming keyboard with colour changing LED lighting - Hal 

 

Goodmans track & smart tracker - Jack 

 

Tower cordless window cleaner - Dee 

 

Proxelli mini hair straightener - Sophie 

 

Acacia wood large footed serving board - Emmy 

 

Ritual of Ayurveda beauty box - Holly 

 

Dove beauty bag - Niyaz 

 

Lynx Africa gift set - Zahir 
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St Francis – Camping Trip –  

St Francis have enjoyed a fabulous camping trip at St John’s 

this week. They also took part in activities such as bowling, 

McDonald’s and fun at Fairlop Waters! Special thanks to staff 

Deanna, Shelley, Myah, Jade, Tara, Leo, Paul and Rhys for your 

incredible support! 
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Secret Unclear Bunker, Ongar trip –  

Some of our students took part in a trip and participated in high ropes activities, 

while building resilience, trust and communication skills in a supportive outdoor 

environment. They developed physical confidence, coordination and teamwork skills.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prom – We wish all our students celebrating at the St John’s 

Prom an amazing time this evening! Photos to follow! 
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Own Clothes Day - Monday 21st July – in celebration of the St John’s 

Got Talent Show students are free to come to school in their own clothes. 

Any students who want to wear their uniform as usual are free to do so. 

 

Dates for your Diary – 

Date  Event 

Thursday 17th July End of Year Mass  

Friday 18th July Sports Day afternoon – Prom – Evening (details to follow) 

Monday 21st July St John’s Got Talent – non-uniform 

Tuesday 22nd July Last Day of Term – School finishes at 12.30 pm 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

A very Happy Birthday to the following students whose birthdays fall from today 

through the summer holidays and up until our next newsletter on Friday 12th 

September:- 

Rory, Josiah, Gean, Kayden, Henry, Ashraf, Georgina, Ayaan, Nilani, Olayinka, Hatti, 

Tariah, Sonny and Jack.  

Also, a very Happy birthday to our staff members who will also be celebrating during 

this time:- 

Gurgeet, Katerina, Fiona, Michelle, Tracey, Farzana, Louise, Rhys, Leanne, Caroline, 

Pompea, Nadia, Myah, Helen and Nicola. 

 

 

 

 

St John’s Team   

 


